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Response:

20227109671 Jan Brooker (13/04/2022 12:30:03  COMMN' Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory Committee

This is a significant tree at the front of the property and providing visual amenity to the street scene. Itis clear
that it has suffered storm damage at the top. However, given its importance, consideration should be given to
saving it. It would be very much preferable to reduce and reshape it, if at all possible. If it cannot be saved, it
should be replaced
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